
Canter Creek Park
Project Update

June 22, 2023, 6:30 to 8:00 pm

Virtual Community Meeting



Introductions & Meeting Rules

• This meeting is being recorded and will be placed on the project webpage within 

the next week. If you do not wish to be recorded, please leave the meeting now and 

view the recording later.

• Please be respectful, as we strive to have a productive dialogue.

• The purpose of this meeting is not to debate the construction of the park, 

as construction is moving forward. The agenda will be presented momentarily.

• Participants will remain muted during the presentation.

• Feel free to place questions in the chat. We will answer as many as possible at the 

end of the presentation and will be sure they are reflected in an FAQ we are 

compiling for the project.

• Have a good meeting!



Agenda

• Project Background

- Park Planning Process/Context

- Community Engagement

- Timeline

• Project Description

- Proposed Amenities

• Construction Update

- Schedule

• Playground Design Selections

• Next Steps

• Q&A



Background

• Park Planning Process 

- Context

- Community Engagement

- Timeline



Project Chronology

Public RFA with 
Walton Canter Creek 
Development, LLC executed

Dec. 2014

Initial meeting held with 
Walton Development 
Company, Williamsburg Estates 
Citizens Association, and 
Brookwood-Hollaway Civic 
Association representatives

Sep. 2015

Canter Creek Park funding 
requested by Council Member

May 2016

Park project funding approved 
in the FY 2017 Capital 
Improvement Program

July 2016

Community meeting held with 
Canter Creek, BHCA, and 
WECA

Nov. 2016

Design consultant hired by the 
Department of Parks and 
Recreation

Aug. 2018

Additional CIP funding 
requested due to escalation 
of park construction costs

Jan. 2019

Canter Creek Park CIP funding 
is supplemented by $2.5 
Million

July 2019

Project submitted to the 
Department of Planning for 
Mandatory Referral review

Aug. 2019



Project Chronology (cont.)

Community meeting held with 
Canter Creek, BHCA, and 
WECA

Sep. 2019

Mandatory Referral case for the 
project withdrawn from Prince 
George's 
County Planning Board agenda

Oct. 2019

Community meeting held in 
Open House format

Feb. 2020

Virtual community meeting held 
with Canter Creek residents

Sep. 2020

Mandatory Referral case for 
the project presented to the 
Planning Board

Jan. 2021

Construction Documents 
completed

Early Fall 2021

Project bid for Construction –
Winter 2022/ Spring 2023

Winter 2022/ Spring

Construction start

Mar. 2023



Project 
Description
Design and construction of a new 
community park per Subregion VI Master 
Plan

Amenities:

• Terrace/Patio

• Playground

• Open Space

• Youth Play Courts (2 - half court)

• Loop Trail

• Parking Lot

Site Orientation:

• 25-acre parcel of land

• 11-acre Woodland Preservation Area

• Adjacent to Piscataway Creek Stream 
Valley Park



Site 
Design 
Concept



Trail Amenity Example



Youth Courts Example



Terrace/Patio 
Example 



Construction Update

Upcoming Activities over the next couple Weeks

• Site Rough Grading

• Storm Water Management Inlets Installation

Upcoming Activities over the next couple of Months 

• Fine Grading

• Installation of Storm Drain

• Construct Natural Subsurface Filtration

• Begin constructing Sidewalks/Curb & Gutter

• Installation of Stone Base for Parking Lot 



Playground Selection



Playground Design Concept #1



Playground Design Concept #2



Playground Color Options



Next Steps

Polling for 
Playground 

Selections - closes 
July 3rd

Quarterly Project 
Updates on 
Webpage

In-person walk 
through - Spring 

2024

Construction 
Completion –
Summer 2024



M-NCPPC 
Contacts

Project Inquiries:

Don Herring, Planner III, Southern Area Planner

301.699.2574

Don.Herring@pgparks.com

Tanya Hedgepeth, Park Planning Supervisor

301.699.2547

Tanya.Hedgepeth@pgparks.com

Construction Inquiries:

Brian Stewart, Construction Supervisor

Brian.Stewart@pgparks.com

Safety Inquiries:

Gregory Ford, Park Police Captain

Gregory.Ford@pgparks.com

Maintenance Inquiries (post construction):

Annette Cole, Assistant Division Chief, Southern Region Parks

Annette.Cole@pgparks.com



Q&A



THANK YOU!
Voting for the Playground Equipment and 

Color Palette is now open, see the link below:

Insert link


